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Tudor Grange Samworth Academy
A Church of England School@

30 June 2020
Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you all for your generous support and faith that you have shown in us over the last few
months. As a school we really appreciate that you have embraced the changes and helped
us to deliver some normality to the children.

As many of you may be aware the Government issued a statement on Monday 29 June 2020
instructing areas in Leicester to go back into lockdown. We are therefore closing the academy
from Thursday 02 July 2020 except for Vulnerable Children and children of Key Workers.

Key Worker Children — Please supply a letter from your employer if you need a place. The
opening times for these children will be 09.00 am — 3.00 pm, children will need a packed lunch.

Vulnerable Children — We have identified these children, however if you feel you need
help/support please contact the school and we will be happy to discuss your needs further
with you. The opening times for these children will be 09.00 am — 12.00 noon.

A text message will be sent to those parent being offered a place by the end of the day on
Wednesday 01 July 2020.

Public Health Guidance remains the same:-
To protect yourself and others:

e Stay at home as much as possible. Leave only for work or essentials (such as food
shopping and caring for others).

o Keep 2 metres apart from people outside your household at all times.

e Wash your hands regularly for at least 20 seconds or use hand sanitiser.

e Always wear a face covering when on public transport or in any confined public
space, including workplaces where 2m social distancing is not possible.

We will continue to provide online work through Class Dojo for the children to access until the
end of Term Friday 10 July 2020. Please contact us through Class Dojo or Email
office@samworth.tgacademy.org.uk with any queries.

Thank you all for your continued support. Take care and hope to see you soon.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Collins
Head of Primary

50 Trenant Road Leicester LE2 6UA

0116 278 0232 office@samworth.tgacademy.org.uk www.samworth.tgacademy.org.uk
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